
Winterbourne Stoke Parish Council 
 

Freedom of Information (FOI) Request and Response 

 

 

 

Request Received from Mrs K Blair, 13:16 17th December 2019 

 

I Mrs Karen Blair, am making a request for information that you hold under the Freedom of Information 

Act. I request a full exact copy of the ex-Parish Council Chairman's (Mr Zacks-McGoldrick) resignation 

letter, as read out at the Parish Council meeting on 25th November 2019. I will accept this in either 

electronic or paper format. 

 

 

 

Response Sent by Mr J Carr, Clerk of the Council, 18:54 17th December 2019 

 

In accordance with your Freedom Of Information (FOI) request please find attached1 the letter I received 

informing me of Cllr Zacks-McGoldrick's resignation from Winterbourne Stoke Parish Council: 

 

Dear All 

 

Following a verbal and physical assault on me by a parishioner, I am no longer willing to represent 

the village as a counsellor. As a result please accept this letter as resignation as Chair of the Parish 

Council and resignation of the Parish Council effective immediately. 

 

I wish you all the success in the future 

 

Tony 

 

 
1   Text of letter reproduced in full below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

J H Carr 

Clerk of the Council         17th December 2019 

 


